
From: Andrea Bouras  
Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2024 11:36 AM 
To: Planning 
Cc: Janet Gompertz 
Subject: ref: 2024/1047/T 
 

Dear Sir 

I object to the felling of trees 15 Lindfield Gardens for the following reasons: 

The pollution in Lindfield gardens /Arkwright road and Langland Gardens is 
much higher than the acceptable levels because of the school run, being a 
short cut to the West End and the vicinity of Finchley road.  

The trees. are our only protection against the pollution. The leylandi are at the 
back of a very large garden and are very efficient at filtering the pollution from 
Finchley road. They not only protect nbr 15 but all the adjoining properties 

Nbr 15 is in a conservation area. It is already " modernised" way beyond what 
was planned and advertised. The felling of trees will be an unacceptable 
precedent which goes against everybody interest and well being. 

 

Andrea Bouras/ 17B Lindfield Gardens 

 


